
Heritage Park Primary School recently had a defibrillator installed on the fencing outside of 

the school gates. This allows us to provide 24 hour access to this life saving equipment for 

use by the whole community. Having spoken to a number of local residents and stakeholders 

at the school, I know there has been a great deal of enthusiasm for this project.  

I would like to thank our school Governor and Local Ward Councillor, Chris Harper, who helped 

this project come to fruition. 

 

 

 

 


